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September 2024	
Room 7 - Lower Elementary			

Welcome to Room 7! 
Welcome to Lower Elementary! We are excited to start the new year as we welcome our new and returning families. We look forward to offering a quality program that provides both social and academic growth.  

This year our staff includes 3 dedicated teachers.  Miss Maria is returning as our Lead Elementary Teacher. Maria has been with Montessori Academy for over 10 years. She has a passion for education and learning about different cultures. Miss Megan is our Reading-Writing Specialist. She will be on campus part-time for literacy lessons. In her spare time, Megan enjoys reading and the outdoors. The third member of our team is Miss Zoe. Though new to Lower Elementary, Zoe is not new to our school. Last year she worked with our Upper Elementary students. This year she will support both classes and will complete her Upper Elementary Montessori certification. Zoe’s interests include rocks and reading.

Thank you for entrusting us with your children. Their enthusiasm for life and learning is contagious! We are looking forward to an exciting and memorable year!

Maria.hormaza@montessoriacademyidaho.com 
All School Bulletin
· Tuesday, September 3 – Back-to-School, 10am -12pm 
· Wednesday, September 4 - First day of school
· Friday, September 13 – Pizza Friday begins
· Friday, September 20 – Group picture
· Wednesday, September 25 - Individual pictures

Important Classroom Dates
· Friday September 6 - Elementary assembly 8:30 am
· Tuesday, September 17 – Full-moon celebration
· TBD -  Zoo field trip
· TBD - Wild Robots, the Movie Celebration Park

Birthday

9/3 - Evie
9/16 – Annie
9/20 - Bradley
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Weicome to the 2020-2021 school year! We are 5o excited fo
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